
We have become aware of an “investment group” imposter scam on WhatsApp and Facebook using 
the names of Morgan Creek Capital Management and Mark Yusko.  We believe these groups have 
also fraudulently used the names of other financial institutions including Charles Schwab and their 
chief investment strategist, Liz Ann Sonders. These so-called investment groups are in no way 
affiliated with Morgan Creek Capital Management, LLC or anyone at our company. Our firm does 
not use WhatsApp or Facebook to conduct business, and we have reported this scam to numerous 
regulatory authorities. 

FINRA has posted an investor insight that provides information about similar social media 
investment group scams: https://www.finra.org/investors/insights/investment-group-imposter-
scams. If you have been a target or victim of this scam or any stock manipulation scheme, please 
submit a regulatory tip with FINRA using the link: https://www.finra.org/contact-finra/file-tip.  You 
may also want to file a complaint with the FBI at https://www.ic3.gov/Home/ComplaintChoice or 
consider consulting your home state’s attorney general’s office.  
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